
Downtown Dunn 
Saturday, November 1, 2014 

10am-4pm  
910-892-3282    www.nccottonfestival.com 

2014 Officers 
Brad Heath ï President; Hope Gower Tyndall ï President Elect; Myra Parker ï Vice President Finance; Terry Whittenton ï 

Vice  President Membership and Organizational Development; Kathy Pope ï Vice President Community Development;    

Steven Neuschafer ï Vice President Economic Development;  Meredith Bradham ï Vice President Education; Russell Galvan 

ï Vice President Public & Governmental Affairs; Trent Carpenter ï Immediate Past President; Tammy Williams ï Executive 

Vice President 

2014 Board of Directors 
Term Ending 2016 ï  Rodney Johnson, Buddy Miller, Melissa Scott, Clint Stanley, Graham White 

Term Ending 2015 ï Bart Adams, Sondra Davis, Dustin Hinson, John Riley, Kim Schmidlin 

Term Ending 2014 ï Annette Barfield, Shannon Johnson, Bill Lasater, Matthew Smith, Clay Stanley 

Directors-at-Large ï Jeremy Bass, Lauren Ashley Stephens and Seth Thompson 

Ex-officio ï Mayor Oscar HarrisðCity of Dunn and General Lee Commission; Commissioner Gary House; Billy Tartð

Tourism Authority; Vivian Bennett and William H MorrisðBoard of Education; Jerry WoodðCampbell University 

November 2014  

 

 

Tickets are $50 per person, or $75 for a couple 

See Insert for Details 

Friday, November 14 

7:00 p.m. 
Regency Banquet and Conference Center 

 

Join us for a night of Christmas fun with  

DJ Butch Halpin of Carolina Sounds  

and Master of Ceremonies Terry Whittenton 
 

 

Live and Silent Auctions 

Just in time for Christmas! 

Watch the Email 

Updates and the   

Chambers  

Facebook page 

in November for 

chances to win 

prizes at local  

retailers by  

guessing where 

isé   

Brad on a Shelf?  

http://www.nccottonfestival.com


 

 

Go to www.campbell.edu and 
www.gocamels.com to keep up with all 
the great art shows, recitals, dramas, 

musicals and sporting events. 

The Dunn Chamberôs Governmental Affairs Committee   
hosted a Candidates Forum for the North Carolina House, 
North Carolina Senate and the United Sates House races on 
Tuesday, October 7 at the Dunn City Hall at 7:00 p.m. The 
event was moderated by Russell Galvan, VP Governmental 
Affairs.  
 

Pictured above in no certain order: Representative David 
Lewis and Susan Byerly, for the NC House race; and      
Senator Ronald Rabin and Joe Langley, for the NC Senate 
race.; and Clay Aiken and Congresswoman Renee Ellmers, 
for the US House race. 

 North Carolina Department of Transportation      
Secretary Tony Tata presented Gov. Pat McCroryôs 25 Year 
Vision for  North Carolina Transportation on October 20   
during a luncheon held at Deô Borahôs Restaurant. The 
packed room listened as Sec. Tata outlined some of the 
3,100 transportation projects planned for 2015. He stated 
that NC is the 4th fastest growing state in the nation; with 
nearly 80,000 miles of roadway, making it the 2nd largest in 
nation. With that growth is the need for transportation      
improvements, this also includes railroad and the ports/ferry 
systems. With one third of all traffic in NC being freight, 
transportation is one of the main drivers in our economy. 
This plan is a way to make sure those modes reach every 
part of the state.  
  

 Mr. Tata was only able to briefly highlight some of 
the local projects, but he did mention the Rooms To Go    
entry road would be complete by December. There is an I-95 
study underway to help identify the options and the priorities 
of areas along the corridor. He also mentioned there is work 
planned for Chicken Farm Rd, as well as, the Hwy. 401 wid-
ening study should be complete in 2016; at which time pro-
jects will be prioritized. Campbell will get an underground 
passage to convey people from one side of Hwy 421 to the 
other safely without impeding traffic.  
 

 Mr. Tata stated that the NCDOT draft Transportation 
Plan for 2015 should be available in December 2014, with 
approximately 350 projects on schedule. Several copies of 
the NCDOT handout, ñGov. McCroryôs 25 Year Vision for 
North Carolina Mapping our Futureò, is available in the 
Chamber office. 

Johnsonôs Transmission & Auto Service will be giving away 

this car! They are looking for nominees for the Wheels to 

Prosper Give Away. If you know someone in need of a car, 

nominate them to win. Entries are due by Dec. 12, 2014. 

Call (910) 892-0961 with questions or for more information. 

Download the full Nomination Information Form at 

www.dunnchamber.com/AboutUs/FormsRegistrations.aspx 

Harnett County Schools  
Reassignment Resolution 

 

 The Dunn Chamberôs Board of Directors opposed the 
map being considered by the Harnett County Board of         
Education for the middle school reassignment plan.  
 The Chamber Boardôs position was distributed via 
email to our membership. Letters were distributed to members 
of the school  board and Meredith Bradham, Vice President of 
Education and Tammy Williams, Executive Vice President,  
attended the public hearing held on October 23 to express the 
Chamberôs concerns. 
 The Chamber Education Committee will continue to 
monitor, and be on top of, this issue as it effects our town, our 
businesses and our residents.  

http://www.campbell.edu
http://www.gocamels.com

